
Archived: 09 October 2018 11:24:11
From: Jeff Buttress
Sent: Wed, 15 Aug 2018 17:01:45
To: Planning
Subject: Local Development Plan 2020 - Post Main Issues Report
Sensitivity: Normal

In this report is proposals to extend T1 Development area for Landmark Forest Adventure Park. This proposed addition to the local development plan is a massive increase to the
Landmark Park site. The extension is more than twice the area of the existing site. How is this possible, is it become the â€œAlton Towersâ€​ of the highlands! This is a totally
inappropriate extension and I am totally against its inclusion in the plan.
Yours Faithfully
Mr J Buttress


